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Carlson, Joni (UTC) . '

From: Anthony Gillette [anthony.gillette@qgservicesco.com]
Sent:  Friday, December 28, 2007 1:19 PM

To: . UTC DL Records Center

Cc: ‘Anthony Gillette' _

Subject: Docket UT-072149 - Emergency Contacts

Dear Sir or Madam:

The emergency contact for Norlight Telecommunications, Inc. is Ron Gustafson. Mr. Gustafson's is the switched
services manager and his telephone number is (262) 792-7788. As an alternative, the Network Operations
Center can be reached at (888) 876-7842.

Please call me if you have any questions or need any additional information. Thanks.

Anthony D. Gillette

This electronic mail contains CONFIDENTIAL INFORMATION WHICH ALSO MAY BE LEGALLY PRIVILEGED and which is
intended only for the use of the-Addressee(s) named above. If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail, or the employee or agent
responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, distribution, or copying of this e-
mail is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please immediately notify us by telephone and return the
original message to us by hitting "reply" on your browser.

IRS CIRCULAR 230 DISCLOSURE: Unless expressly stated otherwise, any U.S. federal tax advice contained in this e-mail, including
attachments, is not intended to be used, and any such tax advice cannot be used for the purpose of avoiding penalties that may be imposed
by the Internal Revenue Service.

Note: The Missouri Bar Disciplinary Counsel requires all Missouri lawyers to notify all recipients of e-mail that (1) e-mail communication
is not a secure method of communication; (2) any e-mail that is sent to you or by you may be copied and held by various computers it
passes through as it goes from me to you or vice versa; (3) persons not participating in our communication may intercept our
communications by improperly gaining access to your computer or my computer or even some computer unconnected to either of us which
the e-mail passed through. I am communicating to you via e-mail because you have consented to receive communications via this medium.
If you change your mind and want future communications to be sent in a different fashion, please let me know at once.
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